
Press Release 

The three day workshop for post graduate students on the topic “PPT 

Learning and Development” was organized on 19th march 2018 by 

Computer Department in Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh. The 

objective of this workshop was to enhance the Technical knowledge 

and I.T skills of the P.G students. The workshop was organized under 

the guidance of Principal, Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta and under the 

supervision of Dr. Sachin Garg, Head Department of Computer 

Science. Dr. Sachin Garg also gave a brief overview of the role of 

PPT in the present scenario. Ms. Pooja Gupta and Ms. Pushpa Singh 

from computer department provides training on the power point 

presentations. They motivated and gave knowledge about power point 

animation, sound effects, slide transitions, motion path, Slideshow 

etc. The students also showed their enthusiasm and had an Interactive 

session in this workshop and asked questions and got satisfactory 

answers from trainers. The whole event was coordinated by Dr. 

Sachin Garg. 

 

 


